
NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP TO DISCUSS DEVELOPMENT OF 
2017 INTEGRATED PM2.5 PLAN 

 
The District will hold a public workshop to present, discuss, and receive comments on 
the development of the District’s 2017 Integrated PM2.5 Plan.  You are invited to attend 
and participate.  
 
The public workshop will be held at 2:00 PM on Thursday, March 9, 2017 and may be 
attended in person at the District’s Fresno office located at 1990 E. Gettysburg Ave, 
Fresno, CA 93726, via video teleconference at the District’s Modesto office (4800 
Enterprise Way, Modesto, CA 95356) or Bakersfield office (34946 Flyover Court, 
Bakersfield, CA 93308), or via webcast at 
http://www.valleyair.org/workshops/public_workshops_idx.htm.   
 
Forthcoming documents for this workshop and additional information will be made 
available at http://www.valleyair.org/integrated-pm25-plan.  If you are unable to review 
the documents online, a paper copy can be obtained by calling (559) 230-6000 or by 
faxing your request to (559) 230-6064.   
 
To request Spanish interpreting services, please contact Maricela Velasquez at (559) 
230-6000 at least 7 days prior to the meeting date.  Para solicitar servicios de 
interpretación en Español, por favor póngase en contacto con Maricela Velasquez al 
(559) 230-6000 por lo menos 7 días antes de le fecha de la reunión. 
 


